Reedsville Sportsmans Club

Hello Members,

The club is hoping all of you had a successful 2023 hunt and a wonderful Thanksgiving with family and friends!
If you were lucky enough to get a buck this season please bring it to the January meeting to get it scored:

A list of up-coming events being held at the Sportsmans Club are below:

= Rabbit Tournament registration will be Friday, January 12th 5 pm—9 pm, with the tournament hunt on Sat.,
January 13. Come early to get your roasted pork sandwich at noon on Saturday, January 13 and will be served
until gone. Please contact Gerald Fischer at 920-901-3907 if you may need more information.

= Winter Trap league starts with open rounds on Wednesday, January 31, 2023 and Sunday, February 4, 2023
with the regular league beginning on Wednesday, February 7 and Sunday, February 11. Please contact Gerald
Fischer at 920-901-3907 if you may need more information.

= Reedsville Sportsmans Club’s annual Friday Night Fish Fry’s will begin on Friday, January 26, 2023 with our
last night on Friday, March 29, 2023. Dine in or carry out. We would love to have your help if you’d like to
volunteer at the bar please contact Gerald Fischer (920-901-3907) or if you would prefer to help out in the
kitchen please contact Gene Wachal (920-464-0331). Please remember that the Reedsville First Responders
will have their annual fish fry on Friday March 29, 2023 come and support our hard working First Responders.
Thank you in advance for all your help!

= Archery open shoots will be Tuesday, Jan. 9 & Thursday, Jan. 11 with Archery League starting on Tues., Jan.
16 & Thus. Jan. 18 from 6pm —9 pm. $50 for an adult participant and $25 for youth for a 10 week session. If
more information is needed please contact Jeff Schneider at 920-323-2954 or Weston Denk at 920-973-4585.

= I would like to remind everyone about our up and coming March elections, if you wish to have a vote or would
like to run for one of the positions that are coming up please come to the March Elections meeting on March 4,
2023. If you would like some more information on available positions please contact Scott Bubolz 920-973-
5048.

= The Reedsville Sportsmens Club annual gun raffle will take place at the Cobblestone Inn in Brillion on Sat.,
March 23, 2023. If you would like to purchase some tickets for the event please contact Gerald Fischer at
920-901-3907 or Dale Kiesow at 920-374-0072. There may or may not be a waiting list this year so please call
soon to reserve your spot.

= Membership dues should be in by the end of March 2024. If any questions please call Dakota Korstad at
920-242-8762.

= Annual Spring Booyah will be held this year on Sunday, April 7, 2024. We would love to have you help us cut
up the vegetables or to help out with the cooking and serving. If you can help in any way please contact Bob
Spatchek at 920-374-1525.

= Youth Trap will be starting on Tuesday, April 23 &30 and May 7 & 14. Please contact Gerald Fischer at
920-901-3907 if you may need more information.

= Tentative start date for Summer Trap League will be Wednesday, May 22, 2024. Please contact Bullet.

= We are looking for a club member who would be willing to build a couple of shooting benches for our rifle
range. Call Jeff Herzog if interested at 920-901-7387.

If you have not been up to the Club for a bit come and take a look at our upper building! Thank you to all the hard
working members who helped out! The reclaimed wood looks very nice and is a welcomed change!

Have a very blessed Christmas and a Happy New Year !
Scott Bubolz / President—rReedsville Sportsimens Clidb
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